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 TO:  Three Rivers School District Board of Directors 

 FROM: Williams Elementary School 

   Principal, Mrs. Stephanie Allen-Hart 

 RE:  Second Trimester Board Brief 

 DATE: March 1, 2012 

 

 ENROLLMENT      
K -  6 
1 - 15 
2 - 12  
3 - 10 
4 -   9 
5 - 19 

 Part time students -  2 

Total Current Enrollment  - 74 

  

 

 AFTERSCHOOL PROGRAMS-21
st
 Century Grant 

Williams Elementary School is a part of the 21
st
 Century Grant which provides an afterschool academic and 

enrichment program.  Our winter session of the Afterschool Program began on February 6, and will end March 15, 

2012.  After a one hour academic and homework enrichment class student are enrolled in a variety of activities that 

range from cooking, crafts, sports, and computers.  The afterschool program has an average enrollment of 45 

students 

 

MUSIC PROGRAM 
The strings program is in full swing.  Students in Mr. Warren Whistler’s class continue to excel in the art of violin, 

guitar, and mandolin.  They continue to practice daily at home and at school in order to prepare for our annual  

Strings in the Spring Concert which will be held on May 24, 2012.  Mr. Whistler’s advanced band class was recently 

featured on KTVL’ s News 10’s Cool School Contest. 

 

PBIS/BEHAVIOR 
Williams Elementary continues to use school wide PBIS throughout the school day.  Continuing with our Pioneer 

Pride Program, students earn Pioneer Pride tickets for displaying good use of being safe, respectable, and 

responsible throughout the day.  Classrooms will have individual PBIS celebrations throughout the year and each 

month students are rewarded and recognized for their good behavior.   We have also continued with our annual 

PBIS attendance Dutch dollar program.  Each month all students who have perfect attendance get to attend a 

monthly fun activity.  We are working on improving our behavior and discipline policy and process to help hold 

students more accountable and to improve our overall consistency. 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

ACTIVITIES FROM DECEMBER THROUGH FEBRUARY 

 
 Our annual holiday program “The Elves’ Impersonator” was held Thursday evening, December 15, 

2011.   The setting and music brought us back to the 1950’s, as students in all classes sang and danced 

to the beat.  Two of our main characters were featured on News 10’s Cool School contest. 

 January 19, 2012 Site Council Meeting 

 January 31, 2012 Vision Screening 

 January 31, 2012 Perfect Attendance Assembly 

 January and February:  Oaks testing 

 During the week of February 21-24, students in Mrs. Wardle’s 2/3
rd

 grade class and Mrs. Bingham’s 

4
th
/5

th
 grade class were visited by the OMSI Science Inquiry.    

 February 28, 2012 Site Council Meeting 

 Our annual Book Fair was held February 27
th
 through March 2

nd
. 

 On March 1, 2012, in honor of Dr. Seuss’ birthday, we had our annual Dr. Seuss Reading Day.  In the 

morning assembly students attended the play “The Cat in the Hat” performed by staff members.  

During the Day students participated in a Pajama Day with a reading time.  That evening we had our 

annual Dr. Seuss Family Reading Night.  After a spaghetti dinner, students and family participated in 
several Dr. Seuss activities along with our Book Fair. 

   

 

 

 
 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 


